DOCXET NUM3ZR ﬂ ,2 3
3270 No. Hamline Avenue
PROD&UT!L FAc-.-...c‘.oﬂlTI‘.".‘J St. P.ul' linn.’ou 55112
January 5, 1981

The Honorable John F. Ahearne, Chairperson
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Commissioner Ahearme:

May I urge you to help keep G. P.U. as a viable source of
electric power by allowing them to restart Unit #1 at T.M.I. as soon
as possible. A bankrupt utility helps no one.

It seems I can't turn on the radio or tel vision or look at a news-
paper without seeing or hearing that imported energy is one of our main
sources of inflation.

It seems wrong to keep ™I 1 shut down when if restarted soon
it could help keep G.P.U. alive and as a result help our country and its

people.

8incerely,

Florayne Olen
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